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Venturer Vibes





The Newsletter of the 1st Deer Park Venturer Unit








Issue 15	www.deerparkscouts.asn.au	24th December 2004   





Welcome


Hi everyone and welcome to the latest edition of Venturer Vibes.  I’m getting this edition out early in the holidays as I need responses back from the Venturers on who’s interested in going to Anything Goes so I can get us booked in.  More on that later.  For now, sit back and enjoy the read.





New Web Address


As you all probably know, the Unit’s website has moved to its own home at � HYPERLINK "http://www.deerparkscouts.asn.au" ��http://www.deerparkscouts.asn.au�.  Netspace has kindly agreed to host the site for us at the right price so now we can head in any direction we like.





To that end, I’m in the process of expanding the site to be more ‘Group orientated’.  There will be pages for the Cubs, Scouts, Venturers and Group Committee.  There are also other changes which you will see after I have loaded the new site some time in January.  This job has proved much bigger than I first thought as all the links to the photos change when you change the front page.  Bear with me while I make the changes, as some of the photos may be temporarily ‘lost’ until I can change all the links.
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Anything Goes 2005


In the envelope you will find all manner on information about Anything Goes.  All this info is from 2004, as the 2005 paperwork won’t be sent to us until after we have registered.  I have included all the 2004 (I changed the year and the dates to be relative to 2005) information to help your Venturer decide if they want to go and to give them an idea of what is on offer.  There is also a full canteen like there is at VG so they won’t have to cook if they don’t want to.





What I need NOW is an indication of who is going to AG so I can register us and get the processes in motion.  To this end, I need your Venturer to SMS, call, email, carrier pigeon either Kristy of myself BEFORE 31st DECEMBER so I can send the paper work off.  I will  send the paperwork off on January 1st regardless of whose name is on it.





Cost is $40 per Venturer plus $5 per special activity – maximum of two ($10).





Come the time, I will need the Personal Information Record filled out as well.  Hang on to this until later on.








Hoadley Hide


This bigger than big annual event is on again in 2005. For those of you who aren’t quite sure what Hoadley Hide is all about, it’s a 4 day hiking event held over the Easter break each year where groups of Venturers navigate around a given area attempting stunts manned by Rovers and Leaders to earn the honour of being Hide Co-Holders.  Last year the Hide attracted entries not only from 1st Deer Park and the rest of Victoria, but also from South Australia, New South Wales and New Zealand.  So as you can see, it’s very popular.





I don’t need to know just yet whether your Venturer is interested in attending the Hide in 2005, but get them to have a think about it and let me know when we first go back.  ‘Early Bird’ entries aren’t due until 28th February so there is plenty of time.





2005 Program


2004 proved to be difficult year in the way of the Unit’s program.  Compounded with some assistant leader issues, many things didn’t happen that should have and some things happened that shouldn’t have.  In this regard, 2005 will be different.





Aaron and myself have put steps into place to keep the 2005 program on track and I have made a commitment to the Unit that all activities will run provided that at least one person is willing to attend and the activity is financially viable.  I hope the 2005 program will keep all the Venturers interested and make for a happy Unit.





That’s about all for this Vibes.  I hope everyone has had a great Christmas and is looking forward to a Happy New Year.








See you all in the new Venturing year.























Steve Burns.


9367-1887


0409-673867


ssburns@bigpond.net.au








Money Owed


I have been working through the Unit’s financial records and I have included a tax invoice for what our records show is owed by your Venturer to the Unit.  Separately, each Venturer owes only a small amount of money, but collectively, the Unit is owed in excess of $1050.00.  Please help the Unit’s finances by paying the money owed by your Venturer to the Unit as soon as possible.  If you are lucky enough not to have an invoice, then guess what, your Venturer doesn’t owe the Unit any money.
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Venture 2006


As everyone now knows, the 13th Australian Venture will be on between 3rd and the 14th January 2006.  This Venture will be held at Cataract Park near Wollongong in NSW and is open to invested Venturers who will be between 14 and a half and 18 years of age as at 1st January 2006.  If your Venturer is eligible to attend, I have included the latest information obtained at VG about the Venture.





Please note the Vic Contingent fee has been finalised at $375 making the overall cost $975 if your Venturer choses not to do one of the major expeditions that require separate funding.  A deposit in excess of $230 is required as soon as possible to secure the airfare component.  The earlier you get in, the cheaper the airfare will be.





NSW is changing the Venture website � HYPERLINK "http://www.venture.scouts.com.au" ��http://www.venture.scouts.com.au� on a daily basis and it now has a forum for questions and answers.  I encourage you to post any questions you have about the Venture on this site, as it appears to be the only way we are going to get any answers.














